City of Long Beach



Legislation Text

File #: 15-1239, Version: 1

Recommendation to receive and file the application of Cheko El Rey Del Sarandeado, LLC, dba Cheko El Rey Del Sarandeado for an original application of an Alcoholic Beverage Control License, at 343 East Market Street, Suite A. (District 8)

It is City Council policy to review applications for Alcoholic Beverage Control licenses to determine if a basis for protest against the issuance of the license exists. The attached application lists the possible basis for protest.

City Council response is due to the Department of Alcoholic Beverage Control by December 18, 2015. Accordingly, City Council action is required at the December 1, 2015 City Council meeting.

None.

Approve recommendation.

ROBERT G. LUNA CHIEF OF POLICE

APPROVED:

PATRICK H. WEST CITY MANAGER